
Dear Honorable BOS,  

 

We, 2 licensed cultivation permit holders in Mendocino County, support the coalition letter that requests the 

formation of a cannabis standing committee to increase stakeholder input for policy development and accountability.  

 

Please take this recommendation seriously!! 

 

Amy Rouse and Neil Vittum 


